UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS AT URBANA-CHAMPAIGN

Office of the Chancellor Swanlund Administration Building 601 East John Street Champaign, IL 61820



May 22, 2013

Madhu Viswanathan Professor Business Administration 61 Wohlers MC-706

Dear Professor Viswanathan,

It is my great pleasure to inform you that you have been named a Sustainability Fellow Advisor for the 2013-2014 academic year. Your proposal was reviewed by the Sustainability Fellows review team and they recommended your selection. The Sustainability Fellows program is an exciting new endeavor that connects the education and research mission to our campus operations. You are one of four faculty members selected as a Sustainability Fellow.

The Sustainability Fellow Advisor designation comes with one-month summer salary. The Sustainability Fellows will be recognized in the fall semester of 2013 during Sustainability Week. The Center for a Sustainable Environment will follow up with details about the funding and the event.

Again, please accept my warmest congratulations and thank you for your commitment to making our campus more sustainable.

Congratulations, Madhe

Sincerely,

Phyllis M. Wise

Chancellor

c: Pradeep Khanna, Associate Chancellor Aric Rindfleisch, Department Head

UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS AT URBANA-CHAMPAIGN

Office of the Chancellor Swanlund Administration Building 601 East John Street Champaign, IL 61820



May 22, 2013

Brian Allan Assistant Professor Department of Entomology 320 Morrill Hall MC-118

Dear Professor Allan, Brian

It is my great pleasure to inform you that you have been named a Sustainability Fellow Researcher for the 2013-2014 academic year. Your proposal was reviewed by the Sustainability Fellows review team and they recommended your selection. The Sustainability Fellows program is an exciting new endeavor that connects the education and research mission to our campus operations. You are one of four faculty members selected as a Sustainability Fellow.

The Sustainability Fellow Researcher designation comes with one-month summer salary and the funding for a half-time graduate research assistant. The Sustainability Fellows will be recognized in the fall semester of 2013 during Sustainability Week. The Center for a Sustainable Environment will follow up with details about the funding and the event.

Again, please accept my warmest congratulations and thank you for your commitment to making our campus more sustainable.

Congrafulations!

Sincerely,

Phyllis M. Wise

Chancellor

c:

Pradeep Khanna, Associate Chancellor May Berenbaum, Department Head

UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS AT URBANA-CHAMPAIGN

Office of the Chancellor Swanlund Administration Building 601 East John Street Champaign, IL 61820



May 22, 2013

Gale Fulton
Assistant Professor
Landscape Architecture
101 Temple Buell Hall
MC-620

Dear Professor Fulton,

It is my great pleasure to inform you that you have been named a Sustainability Fellow Researcher for the 2013-2014 academic year. Your proposal was reviewed by the Sustainability Fellows review team and they recommended your selection. The Sustainability Fellows program is an exciting new endeavor that connects the education and research mission to our campus operations. You are one of four faculty members selected as a Sustainability Fellow.

The Sustainability Fellow Researcher designation comes with one-month summer salary and the funding for a half-time graduate research assistant. The Sustainability Fellows will be recognized in the fall semester of 2013 during Sustainability Week. The Center for a Sustainable Environment will follow up with details about the funding and the event.

Again, please accept my warmest congratulations and thank you for your commitment to making our campus more sustainable.

Sincerely,

Phyllis M. Wise

Chancellor

c: Pradeep Khanna, Associate Chancellor Nan Goggin, Department Head

UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS AT URBANA-CHAMPAIGN

Office of the Chancellor Swanlund Administration Building 601 East John Street Champaign, IL 61820



May 22, 2013

Xinlei Wang Associate Professor Department of Agricultural & Biological Engineering 332 Aesb MC-644

Dear Professor Wang,

It is my great pleasure to inform you that you have been named a Sustainability Fellow Researcher for the 2013-2014 academic year. Your proposal was reviewed by the Sustainability Fellows review team and they recommended your selection. The Sustainability Fellows program is an exciting new endeavor that connects the education and research mission to our campus operations. You are one of four faculty members selected as a Sustainability Fellow.

The Sustainability Fellow Researcher designation comes with one-month summer salary and the funding for a half-time graduate research assistant. The Sustainability Fellows will be recognized in the fall semester of 2013 during Sustainability Week. The Center for a Sustainable Environment will follow up with details about the funding and the event.

Again, please accept my warmest congratulations and thank you for your commitment to making our campus more sustainable.

Sincerely,

Phyllis M. Wise

Chancellor

c: Pradeep Khanna, Associate Chancellor

K.C. Ting, Department Head